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Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Year 9 and above, 

As promised in the last newsletter, I am writing to invite you to our next Parent Café.. 

‘Learning and Life Year 9 and Beyond’                                                                                     

Wednesday 6th February 10-12pm 

From personal experience supporting my son and others through this process, it is never too 

early to start thinking about your child’s future and I strongly urge you to attend this Café if 

you can.  

During the session Kirsty and I will be introducing you to the new support that the school 

will be offering you regarding your child’s transition into adulthood. I’m delighted to let you 

know that I will be leading on this work and will be your key contact.  

By the end of this café you will: 

 Have a clearer understanding of what ‘Preparing for Adulthood’ means for your 

child, and your role in that 

 Know how the school will support you and your child within the ‘Preparing for 

Adulthood’ process 

 Have the opportunity to ask questions and chat with other parents and carers 

Please return the slip below to the office by Wednesday 30th January 2019 

Hope to see you soon, 

 

Parent/Carer:                                                                            Pupil: 

I/we will/will not be attending ‘The Learning and Life Year 9 and Beyond’ Parent Café on 6/2/19 

I would like to learn more about: 

 

15th January 2019 

 


